
 

 
 
 
 

 
Cambridge Gardens Public School Week 2 & 3 Update 

 
 
Tuesday, February 2, 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We would like to keep you informed and give you an update with some procedures and 

events that are happening in Week 2 & 3.  

Morning and Afternoon Procedures 
Our morning and afternoon procedures will continue as they have until Friday 12th of 
February. Students will continue to enter through the front gate from 8:40am and parents of 
K-2 students may enter the school and drop off their children at the “drop off zone” if 
necessary. In the afternoon, Stage 3 students with their siblings will exit from the Driveway 
Gate at 3:00pm while Stage 2 students will exit from the same gate (Driveway Gate) at 
3:10pm. Stage 1 students will continue to exit from the carpark gate at 3:10pm. We 
appreciate your support with these procedures.  
 

Class Structures   
Our class structures will continue as they have been as we are still confirming student 
enrolments. As you would be aware we have had a considerable drop in enrolment numbers 
due to the commencement of Jordan Springs in Term 3 last year.  Once our Kindergarten 
cohort have commenced and school numbers are more accurate, we will communicate the 
set class structures for 2021.  
 

Stage 3 Safer Internet Day Webinar 
The NSW Department of Education and the e-Safety Commissioner have worked together to 
educate and address current challenges and test students' ability to detect fake news.  
In the webinar, students will learn to identify trustworthy information about current issues, 
detect fake news and recognise the harm caused by false or misleading information online.  
All Stage 3 students will participate in the webinar on Tuesday February 9th.  
 

NRL League Stars Program 
Cambridge Gardens Public School are fortunate enough to be involved in the NRL League 
Stars program. Every child in the school will have the opportunity to be involved in two free 
30-minute introductory sessions on the 9th and 16th of February. During these sessions, our 
students will develop their confidence in fundamental movement skills, build physical, 
cognitive, social and emotional skills, have a blast of fun with their friends, all whilst learning 
the basics of rugby league. 
 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
School photos 
Our school photo day is fast approaching. On Monday, 15th February, MSP Photography will 
be at school to take our class and whole school photographs. Individual order forms will be 
sent home soon and parents are asked to make their payments online as per the 
instructions on these envelopes. A limited number of envelopes will be available at the front 
office if required. Please note that no payments can be accepted at the office. 
 
We’re looking forward to seeing everyone with their best smiles on that day. 
 
Current COVID-19 Guidelines 
As you would be aware there have been some minor changes to the Covid-19 Guidelines. 
Please keep in mind most of the November 2020 guidelines are still in effect. It is wonderful 
to celebrate class birthdays but please continue to only supply commercially, individually 
wrapped items to share. All students are encouraged to bring their own drink bottle which 
can be refilled at school.  
 
Mr Adam Wynn                                                                   Mr Daniel Attard & Mrs Rose Antonelli  
Principal                                                                                Assistant Principal  
   


